
Notice 
 
 

The fee link for candidates who appeared for counselling on 25th August 2017 
and submitted their documents for admission of LL.B. will be open from 4 pm 
on 27th August to 12 noon on 28th August 2017.  
 
They are advised to pay their fee during this period for securing their seat in 
the Law Faculty. In case of any difficulty in opening the fee link, contact the 
grievance committee / Admission Coordinator during this period only.   
 


